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January 6, 2017

Debra A. Howland

Executive Director

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10

Concord, New Hampshire 03301

Re: Docket No. DE 16-383; Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. d/b/a
Liberty Utilities; Distribution Service Rate Case; Corrections to Staff’s Testimony

Dear Ms. Howland:

On December 16, 2016, in the above referenced matter, the Staff of the Commission filed
the testimony of John Antonuk, Randall Vickroy, and Christine Kozlosky of Liberty
Consulting Group. On pages 2 through 17 of that testimony, the header was incorrectly
labelled Testimony of Michael Cannata. Enclosed for filing is an original and six copies
of a corrected version of that testimony.

Also on December 16, 2016, Staff filed the testimony of J. Randall Woolridge. This
testimony was missing a table of contents and Appendix A - Qualifications of Dr. J.
Randall Woolridge. Enclosed for filing is an original and six copies of a table of contents
and Appendix A for the testimony of J. Randall Woolridge. In addition, Exhibit JRW-5
was truncated and contained an incorrect heading for Panel A. Enclosed is an original
and six copies of a corrected Exhibit JRW-5.

On December 19, 2016 Staff filed a corrected version of the testimony of Michael D.
Cannata. Two attachments to that testimony were labelled MDC-5; one at Bates page 71
and the other at Bates pages 74-77. The attachment at Bates 74-77 should have been
labelled “Attachment MDC-7”. Enclosed for filing is an original and six copies of a
corrected version of the Attachment MDC-7.

On December 22, 2016, Staff filed attachments to the testimony of Jay E. Dudley.
Several pages were inadvertently omitted from Attachments JED 2-2, JED 2-5, JED 2-8
and JED 2-9. Staff intended to include both 2015 and 2014 information in each of these
attachments but inadvertently included only 2015 information in the December 22 filing.



Enclosed for filing is an original and 6 copies of complete versions of those Attachments,
which have been Bates stamped so that the complete versions can replace the attachments
filed on December 22.

Staff regrets any inconvenience these errors and omissions may have caused.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.
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Paul B. Dexter
Staff Attorney
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